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WHAT’S HAPPENING 
ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING
Hello to all High Country Riders. This is just a short flyer to let people know that the T. H. C. R. A. AGM will be held on Thursday January 28th 2010, at the Deloraine Hotel commencing at 7.30pm.  All members are encouraged to attend.  Also please consider how you may be able to contribute to the running of the club over the next 12 months.  Remember all contributions, either in the form of holding office, organising a ride, or just an article for the newsletter, are all more than welcome.

NEXT TRAIL RIDE

Our next ride is scheduled for Sunday January 31st, to be held at Cluan.  Further details can be obtained from Louella on 6362 2251 or 0418489277.  The February ride will probably be in the Beaconsfield area, but further details will be announced soon.  Remember that rides are advertised on the first Saturday of each month in the Livestock section of both the Examiner and the Advocate.
HENLEY ON MERSEY
Our club has been approached to participate in this year’s Henley-on-Mersey, to be held on 26th January (Australia Day) at Bell’s Parade, Latrobe.  The event goes from 10.30am until 4.00pm.  Our club will use this venue to promote our club and hopefully attract additional members.  If you are in the area on the day, drop in and say hello, or better still donate some of your time to help man the stall.  We will try to develop a “camp site” atmosphere as part of our display, and provide information about the club to those who are interested.  If you have any novel ideas for our stall let us know.
MEMBERSHIP FEES
Membership fees for 2010 are now due.  As a result of a fees increase by the National ATHRA body, fees for 2010 will be: Adult $55, Junior (under 18) $50.  Liability Waiver Forms are required to be renewed each year and will be available at the AGM., at each trail ride or can be posted out on request.

HERE’S HOPING FOR MANY HAPPY TRAILS DURING 2010.

Philip

6394 3129.  birch61@bigpond.net.au

